
Elizabeth Geddes
This site has been an eyesore and a blight on the waterfront of Port Angeles for far too long. A
partial cleanup is not an answer that will help our city to make use of this valuable property. I
support SL5 as the only path forward. Anything other than a complete cleanup is cheating the
future of Port Angeles.


